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Delivered via Email

Dear President, dear Maxim,
We confirm receipt of your email dated 26 May 2023.

Reference is made to the IWF Policy concerning participation of Russian and Belarussian athletes
to IWF competitions, which was issued on 12 May 2023 and the requirements set forth therein.

In response, we advise of the following:

1. In accordance with the IWF constitution, the minutes of Executive Board meetings are
published on the website within fourteen (14) days after the subject meeting. In respect to
the meeting held on 12 May 2023, these minutes were published on 26 May 2023 and can
be downloaded here.

2. We note that your Federation has to date still not paid the outstanding fine of USD $40,000.
To recap, USD $35,000 was due on 25 March 2023 while the balance of USD $5,000 is due
for payment by 8 June 2023.

We refer in this respect to article 12.5.1 of the IWF Anti-Doping Rules and the consequences
set forth therein concerning entries.

3. The entries for the IWF Grand Prix in Cuba are now closed and the final entries have been
published in accordance with normal practice ahead of an IWF event.

Your sincerely,

Ay

Mohammed Jalood
IWF President

Antonio Urso
IWF General Secretary
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